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CcoPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

Enclosures

8th september, 1942,

3 Dear Sir,

With refereonce to the cases of the
"FORT FRASER" etc. I enclose a copy of a reply
which has been received from the Vancouver Surveyors
to an enguiry mede of them as to whether the openings
in the tween deck bulkheads had been closed in
accordance with u8 Circular No.l835,

I also enclose & copy of a memorandum
regarding a telephone conversation with lir. Butterwick
of the Admiralty on this gquestion and shall be obliged
if you will endeavour to arrange in accordance with
the wishes expressed theoreln in the csnse of any slsted
vessels of thls programme which may not have yet been
complsted.

In view of the above, = reply is not beling
sent to the Vancouver Surveyors from this office as
the matter is being left in your hands.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

HEV YORK.
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